

Dear Parent or Guardian,

In January, CFES will offer a training for parents/guardians that guides them in helping their child become ready for college and the workplace.

This training is free to CFES parents/guardians. It runs January 21-28, beginning with a live opening at 6 pm, followed by four 30-minute, on-demand sessions, and a live closing session on January 28 at 6 pm. Upon completing this training, parents/guardians will be awarded a certificate from the University of Vermont and provided ongoing support through webinars and digital resources.

Because families are so influential in their child's decision to attend college and pursue a career, they need the tools to help their child successfully navigate a future of opportunity.



Questions:

Email office@brilliantpathways.org